
The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services Secretary's Operations Center 
shares message with states and providers. 
 
If your organization is the victim of a ransomware attack or have cyber 
threat indicators to share, please contact law enforcement 
immediately. 
 
 
Contact your FBI Field Office Cyber Task Force immediately to report a ransomware event 
and request assistance.  These professionals work with state and local law enforcement and 
other federal and international partners to pursue cyber criminals globally and to assist victims 
of cyber-crime. 
 
 
Report cyber incidents to the US-CERT  (United States Computer Emergency Readiness Team) 
and the FBI's Internet Crime Complaint Center. 
 
 
For further analysis and healthcare-specific indicator sharing, please also share these indicators 
via email with HHS' Healthcare Cybersecurity and Communications Integration Center 
(HCCIC). 

 

https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/field-offices
https://www.us-cert.gov/
https://www.ic3.gov/default.aspx
mailto:HCCIC_RM@hhs.gov
mailto:HCCIC_RM@hhs.gov

